
     

Join Us! 
 

Green Line Extension Project 
Land Use Workshop 

 
 

Wednesday, May 19, 6:00 to 8:00 PM 
Columbus Elementary School Cafeteria 

37 Hicks Avenue, Medford, MA 
 
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation and the City of Medford 
are hosting a Green Line Extension Land Use Workshop in your community.  
We want to hear your ideas for the areas around future Green Line Extension 
stations at Ball Square and College Avenue.   
 
This workshop will focus on the areas around the planned Green Line 
stations.  Future workshops will focus on the design of the stations 
themselves.  
 
Please contact Regan Checchio (617-357-5772 x 14) with any access or language 
accommodation requests by May 12. For more project information, please visit 
www.greenlineextension.org.  

 
Share Your Vision for Your Neighborhood! 

 
 

 

http://www.greenlineextension.org/

